
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/21/2011 11:35:30 AM

'eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov' (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedacteYura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 

Redacted
’ rlCc: p); Homer,

Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC ;Redacted
Redacted

]Reg Rel SB RequestsI Redacted
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RegRelSBRequests)

Bee:
Subject: RE:SB data Request from Energy Division: Confirm of receipt

Good morning Eugene,

This confirms receipt of your request. I will get back to you on your requested 3/31/11 due date on 
this data request.

Thanks,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Cadenasso, Eugene [mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday,, March 21. 2011 11:15 AM 

RedactedTo: Yura, Jane,
Subject: FW: CPUC data request

Jane and Daren,

SB GT&S 0045001

mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov


FYI- the attached data request was submitted to the PG&E centralized mailbox on 3/21/11.

From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 11:07 AM
To: 'RegRelSBRequests@pge.com'
Cc: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: CPUC data request

Per the attachment, PG&E is to provide the requested information no later than March 31,2011. 
Contact Eugene Cadenasso at (415) 703-1214 with any questions.

SB GT&S 0045002


